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August 25, 1982

Certified Mail P25 6229593

Region II1, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Gentlemen:

Subject: SUB-526
Docket No. 40-3392

We have enclosed two (2) copies of our "Facility Effluent Report"
representing the period of January 1, 1982 to July 1, 1982,

Yours very truly,

L 4 s &
(L3 el
A. J. Cipolla
Plant Manager

AJC:mt
Enclosure: Facility Effluent Report (2)

cc: Director, Inspection and Enforcement
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
Enclosure: 6 copies

Director, MIPC

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D. C. 20555
Enclosure: 2 copies

J. C. Bishop
E. J. Shields
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